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Dale Hall’s story as an amputee began at the age of 13 when 
he lost his right leg above the knee in a farm accident. His initial 
prosthetic care was done in Iowa City but in 1953 he met Dale 
Clark, who provided his care until Clark’s retirement in 1995. From 
1995 until the present, Andy Steele has worked with Dale. Said 
Steele, “Dale is one of the best above the knee amputee walkers I 
have ever worked with.”
  
Dale has experienced dramatic improvements in the prosthetic 
technology over his 68 years as an amputee. While those 
improvements certainly have made a difference in his ability to 
function on a prosthesis, he believes his positive attitude and 
willingness to meet challenges head-on were most important.  
“From the very beginning, I had people telling me I couldn’t do this 
or do that because of my amputation.  I didn’t listen to them.  If I 
wanted to do something, I was going to give it a try.  I didn’t always 
succeed, but I wasn’t about to let my amputation limit me.”
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C&A WELCOMES 

TRACY BAUER TO THE 

TEAM
Please help us in welcoming Tracy 
Bauer to the C&A family.  Tracy will 
be working in our Dubuque office 
as an administrative assistant. 
Tracy and her husband Scott have 
two boys, Chase and Brody and 
a family dog named Lila.  During 
the summer months, Tracy enjoys 
spending time on the Mississippi 
River boating with her family.  
Welcome Tracy!

Clark & Associates is excited to be offering our prosthetic and or-
thotic services in the greater Iowa City area.  Our recently-opened 
office located in Coralville has newly established weekly hours in 
addition to by appointment opportunities.  Brian Frank (Partner, 
Manager), stated, “The new Coralville location provides patients 
living in the southern portion of Linn County and those in the Iowa 
City area with convenient access to our services.  We are extreme-
ly excited about the opportunity to serve in this rapidly growing part 
of eastern of Iowa.”

2751 Oakdale Blvd, Unit 1, Coralville | 319-209-6005
Tuesday: 1:00pm-5:00pm | Thursday: 8:00am-5:00pm

*By Appointment
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UP AND RUNNING



5th ANNUAL ADAPTIVE SKI EVENT FROM THE 

DESK OF 

DENNIS

The Highlights
On January 9th, Clark & Associates held its 
5th Annual Adaptive Ski Event at Sundown 
Mountain in Dubuque.  While the weather 
was a bit chilly, the fun and excitement 
that took place on the slopes kept the cold 
in check.  We had seven adaptive skiers 
participate who ranged in age from eight to 
68 years old.  Participants who depend on 
a prosthesis or brace for daily ambulation 
put aside their disabilities and had a fun 
and rewarding day on the ski slopes.  If you 
or someone you know would be interested 
in participating in our 2023 Adaptive Ski 
Event, please note that we will release the 
date for that event by November 1, 2022  – 
check our website and Facebook page for 
details.

DENNIS CLARK
Started at Dale Clark Prosthetics in 1968

To all the people and families of people we 
serve at Clark and Associates, ‘Thank You’. 
Every associate throughout the company 
strives to meet and exceed your expectations. 
We do this because you inspire us. If you need 
our services, we are committed to helping 
you heal and or function as close to normal 
as you can. We set goals and you exceed 
them; we see limitations and you ignore them; 
you inspire us to do all we can as you reach 
for the stars. Many times, we celebrate your 
accomplishments by posting your story, hoping 
you will inspire another person’s to rise while 
creating their new normal.

We also thank you for your generous Google 
reviews and posts on our website, together 
we can continue to set new standards of 
care. 2022 will be my 54th year of celebrating 
watching you all ignore the limits imposed by 
others, it never gets old, and it never will.
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Go to www.google.com

Type in “Clark & Associates” and the city 
of the office you use

Click “Google Reviews”

Rate us and leave a review


